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Part B Insider (Multispecialty) Coding Alert

In other news ...• The OIG has some words of advice for practices
billing claims for $50,000 or more -- double check these services, or
subject yourself to scrutiny
According to a new audit report entitled "Review of High-Dollar Payments for Outpatient Services Processed by Noridian
Administrative Services," issued on May 3, auditors found that 77 of 104 highdollarpayments that the MAC made during
the audit period were overpayments.

The auditors reviewed claims billed between 2003 and 2005 for services resulting in payments of $50,000 or more.

The 77 overpayments resulted in practices receiving over $6 million more in Medicare funds than they were entitled.

To read the complete report, visit www.oig.hhs.gov/oas/reports/region7/71004154.pdf.
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